
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
The Board of Foreign Service Examinations (BFSE) wishes to 
announce the following details of the 2025 Foreign Service Officer 
Examinations (FSOE) Written Test: 
 

Venue: ​ Function Halls 1A-1C 
Department of Foreign Affairs 

​ ​ Double Dragon Tower, DD Meridian Avenue 
​ ​ Edsa Extension, Pasay City 

 
Dates:​ 02, 03, and 04 April 2025 

 
 
Further details of the Written Test will be conveyed to the eligible 
examinees in due course. 
 
For queries, the BFSE may be reached through email address 
bfse.sec@dfa.gov.ph. END.  
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